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26 / 07 / 2022

NOTICE

(For Second and Third Year BMS Students with HR Specialisation)

Students of Second and Third Year BMS with HR specialisation are

hereby informed that the college has arranged a visit to HP Industries,

(Khopoli) as a part of internal assessment and it is compulsory for all

the students.

The visit is scheduled on Saturday, 6th August, 2022. Students will

have to pay (as a deposit) as registration fees of Rs. 100/- for the said

visit to Ms. Sneha Mishra latest by Saturday, 30th July, 2022.

For further details about the visit a meeting will be held on Thursday,

4th August, 2022 at 9:45 am in block no. 507.

(I/ C Principal)


